RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO.

Permit Number M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

trus Thatcher

Justle Po 81005

Name Signed

Date

08-27-21

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier.

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Signed

Date

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

3102 North 5th Street Canon Cot Co 81212

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M - 2021 - 646

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Signed

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-ZOZI~046

Dear Mr. Cazier.

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

Jonya Patterson 8/27/2021

Name Signed Date

504 Clelland St.

Horado Rockyale, Colo. 81244

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021 ~ 04€

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

e Printed Name Signed

Date

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely.

Name Printed

1448 Bonnie Ln

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

Lanon City, 00 8 12/2 719-280-3333

8/21/21

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Rind O. Shan

Sincerely.

Name Printed

Richard A. Gutierrez

Name Signed

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. Μ - 2021 ~046

Dear Mr. Cazier.

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Cotorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Signed

Date aynolds Ave

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021 - 046

Dear Mr. Cazier.

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Date

Correge AVO

0 81212

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M ~ 2021 - 046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Name Signed

Date

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

714 Colorado Avo Canon Olty, CO 81212 719-510-3440

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021 - 046

Dear Mr. Cazier.

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Name Signed

Date

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint — i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Name Signed

Date

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Kristin Conwell
Name Printed

Name Signed

Date

802 Forest Ave Canon City, 00 81212

8-12-21

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M - 2021 -046

Dear Mr. Cazier.

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely.

Name Signed

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. 101-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Christina McClain-Alleshouse Name Printed

alleshouse

1804 E. Main St. Canon City, CO 81212 719-276-9995

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO.M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. 19-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Name Signed

Data

ĺΟ

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

Surles

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021 - 046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

ame Printed

Name Signed

Date

8-13-21

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

Janon City, CO 812

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021 - 046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Name Signed

Date 45608 US. Hwy 50 Canon City, CO 81212 719-369-2103

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

8-27-21

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

elwin Lester

7514 Indigo LN Salida, CO 80201

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Name Signed

Date

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M - 2021 - 046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Name Signed

8/27/21

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

SucAnnteasley

241 10. Raynolds AV Canon City Co 81212.

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Name Signed

Date

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

332 MAINST, ORNON CITY, CO. 81212

719 275 4166

RECEIVED

Tim Cazier CO DRMS 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

AUG 262021

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION MINING & SAFETY

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

EMPLOYER Of 300 Employees IN CONONCITY

Name Printed

elly E Cony President 8/21/21

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

HORESI 1350 BAURER LANE C, CANON CITY, CO 81212 TELEPHONE 719 275-2244

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. 77-2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint – i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Name Signed

Date

C. Yoshihana 8-12-202/

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

YOSHIHARA

ADDRESS 1350 BAUER LANE B, CANONCITY, CO 81212

TELEPHONE 719 2143639

RE: Support for the Proposed Zephyr USA Ltd. Underground Gold Mine, Fremont County, CO. M - 2021-046

Dear Mr. Cazier,

I am writing to express my support for the Zephyr USA Ltd. (Zephyr), Dawson Gold Mine project and join many other citizens of Canon City and Fremont Co. that support the proposed environmentally responsible underground gold mine in the Dawson Mountain area of Fremont County. I am asking that you approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr enabling the mine development to proceed in an environmentally responsible way.

Zephyr has in good faith embraced the stringent obligations and conditions embodied in the State and County regulations that govern the operation of an underground mine and has developed a plan to assess and mitigate any environmental impacts that may result. To not allow this development to proceed would not be in keeping with the science-based assessment process and result in the loss of 90 potential new direct jobs and up to 300 new indirect jobs. Clearly, these jobs would be a welcome economic boost to the area.

Zephyr has conducted its considerable exploration efforts in a responsible way and in compliance with material regulations since 2013. The proposed operation being an underground mine with a very small footprint - i.e. no open pits or waste rock dumps, as well as being out of visual sight from Canon City means the mountain views from town will not be impacted. In addition, as the mine project is located entirely on private lands, there will be no impact on local hiking trails.

Colorado has a long history of producing minerals, including gold. We have an opportunity to continue to develop these resource in an environmentally responsible way while making a positive economic impact in our communities.

I encourage you to approve the issuance of a mining permit to Zephyr so Colorado's mining and quarrying industry can continue to grow and create jobs for Coloradoans. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. I look forward to hearing more about how this government's agencies are supporting much needed rural economic development in Colorado.

Sincerely,

Name Printed

Supporter of responsible mining in Colorado

ADDRESS; 1401 PHAY AVE CANON BITY, QO. 81212 TELEPHONE 719 275-8656